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TALE-LITE 

                                              December 2010 
 

 

*Notice of General Meeting - - - - -Thursday, December 9
th

,  2010* 
Guest Admission: First 2 introductory FOC, thereafter $20.00 

Refreshments from 5:00 pm- - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  Dinner served at 6:00 pm 

Paradise Banquet & Convention Center - - - - - -  7601 Jane Street, Concord 

 

 

 

SPONSOR 

 

*MEETING – DECEMBER 9th  

 
Please join us for an evening with Mack Canada Inc. along with their Toronto region dealers.  

Chairing the proceedings for Mack will be Mike Gomes, District Service Manager - with Steven de 

Sousa, Power Train Sales Manager, making the keynote presentation.   

We are anticipating the usual informative and lively performance from Mack as is their norm.  The 

evening will also see some activities in keeping with the season. 

Apprenticeship Awards: The Mack provided awards and the ATS provided cash for tools will be 

presented during this evening. 

Seasonal Charity Drives:  This is of course that special giving time of year, when we ask everyone 

in attendance to bring along a contribution for our two drives:- Remember to bring 

along your contributions of Cash, Canadian Tire money, or new unwrapped toys for the 

Toys-For-Tots charity which will be conducted by Peel Police; and bring Non-

perishable Food for the Food Bank.   Let us help both these organisations to brighten 

up Christmas a little for those less fortunate. 

Note:- A full agenda with a larger than usual attendance anticipated, so please make sure to arrive 

early to ensure a seat for the dinner at 6:00 PM. Prompt!  Refreshments purchasable from 5:00PM.  

Extra parking at the rear of the building. 

 

Bring along a friend or colleague who you think would be a welcome addition to our ATSSA 

organization, to attend this meeting and to join us for dinner. 
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-------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
 
 
DOWN THE ROAD 

 

 January   13, 2011 -  General meeting – Texis Exhaust 
 February 10, 2011 – General Meeting – Abrams Towing 
 February 26, 2011 – Ladies Night Dance - Toronto 
 

 Monthly – General Meetings – Contact Brian Sibbald @ 905-302-5470 for any available 

opportunities to sponsor & advocate your business!! 
 
 

-------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
 
MEETING – NOVEMBER 11th   
 

A very nice evening was had with Tico of Canada Intermodal Equipment Solutions Inc., 

quarterbacked by Aidan Bolger –President.  Tico had an unusual birth 30 years ago wherein they 

started building their own tractors for their own fleet before opening up to retail in 

2007.  Aidan conducted a review of the very impressive qualities and benefits of 

their shunt trucks.  Highlights included the widest door opening at 27’’ in the 

industry, with door heights at 68 ¼’ and available 72 ¼”; plus a driver training 

seat, complete with a seat belt.  Walter Coupland, Director, then reviewed their 

‘Grip One Snow Traction Belt’ as perfect for shunt tractors and as a replacement for chains. Todd 

Hudson, Director, offered his portfolio on Financial Servives for the trucking industry.  Tico support 

at the Head Table was rounded out by directors: Margarette Szamotulska and Peter Dragfly.  For 

more information please contact Tico at: 905-267-0207. 

Thanks again to Aidan Bolger and  Tico of Canada for an interesting evening.  

 

 50/50 Draw: John Rutkay of DiCAN Inc. won the 50/50-and gallantly turned his winings back in to 

add to the total.  All proceeds were directed to the young family of Nathan Diek, a technician at 

Sheehan’s Truck Centre in Burlington, suffering from a severe form of the flesh eating disease. 

Nathan has had part of a leg amputated and tissue removed from an arm and abdomen-(Latest is 

encouraging and has Nathan on the long road to recovery with use of a wheelchair, etc.). 

 

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------- 
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-------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

 
ATSSA TORONTO CHAPTER 

 
DIRECTORS & OFFICERS (2010/2011) 

   

President Steve Plaskos 647-234-1153 

Vice President & LAC Chair.(& CFMS rep.) Dan Cushing 416-806-4206 

Treasurer Dave Cook 519-396-5219 

Secretary Vic Wintjes 416-802-7475 

……..Assistant Secretary (& CFMS rep.) Ted Batchelor 416-705-6973 

Entertainment Chairman Brian Sibbald 905-302-5470 

Membership Chairman Kevin Anderson 416-278-1463 

..........Assist. Memb.  Chair. Paul Sarju 905-761-3153 

Membership Growth Chair Derek Mayer 800-267-4594 

Associate Chairman Steve Woodward 416-571-8880 

……..Assoc. Vice Chair.. John Rutkay 905-327-4744 

Safety, Health & Welfare Wallace Boustead 416-398-4167 

Education & Training Chair James Johnstone 905-761-0009 

Technical Committee Chair (& CFMS rep.) Ian Sturrock 705-623-5734 

…….Assist. Tech. Chair. Pat Hudema 705-717-0229 

Publicity Chair. Dawn Violo 416-419-5706 

Tale-Lite Editor Peter Devenish 905-849-7393 

……..Assistant T-L. E. Vic Wintjes 416-802-7475 

Past President Ed Roeder 905-615-3200 

Entertainment Committee 
Pat Hudema 705-717-0229 Wallace Boustead 416-398-4167 

Peter Kohar 416-241-2641 Guido Groppini 905-564-5404 

Dave Drummond 905-515-7485 Bob King 905-791-8270 

 

Toronto ATSSA:- WEBS:  www.torontoats.com 

14 Broomfield Crt.               www.atssa.org 

Brampton  ON  L6Z 1T5 ------------------------------------- 

E-mail: torontoats@sympatico.ca E-mail: tale-lite@cogeco.ca 
Fax: 905-846-7613 Editor:  Peter Devenish 

 

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

*MERRY CHRISTMAS AND HAPPY NEW YEAR!* 

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

 

http://www.torontoats.com/
http://www.atssa.org/
mailto:torontoats@sympatico.ca
mailto:tale-lite@cogeco.ca
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LADIES NIGHT DANCE 
February 26

rd
, 2011 

PARADISE BANQUET CENTRE 

(7601 Jane Street, Concord) 

             TICKET PRICE: $130 PER COUPLE 
Limited # of rooms available at $99 for a Standard at the 

Courtyard by Marriott Vaughan 

150 Interchange Way, Vaughan, ON L4K 5P7 

(905-660-9938 or 1-866-239-3202) 

Mention TORONTO ATS When Making Reservations! 

Ticket Sales Are Limited and Go Quickly – Don’t Be Disappointed 

 

TICKET REQUEST 
 

TABLE ARRANGEMENTS:- ROUNDS OF EIGHT – ALL TABLES RESERVED 
 

SEATING REQUEST:_____________________________________________________________ 

PLEASE MAIL _________ TICKETS AT $130 PER COUPLE TO: 
 

COMPANY NAME:_______________________________________________________________ 

ADDRESS: ______________________________________________________________________ 

CITY:__________________________ 
POSTAL CODE: ______________________ 

PHONE: _____________________________ 

 

SUBMITTED BY:  _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ ____ _ _ _       _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 
                                                    PRINT NAME                                                   SIGNATURE 

 

Allow 

Sufficient 

Time for 

Processing 

& Mailings 

--------------- 

No 

Cancellation 

or 

Refund 

After 

Feb. 10
th

, 

2011 

PAYMENT MUST BE RECEIVED PRIOR TO RELEASE OF TICKETS  
 

May opt to call Dave Cook @ 1-519-396-5219 to arrange payment 

I am making payment on: Visa□  or Mastercard□  or Cheque enclosed□    
 

Name on Card (Please print!):………………………………………..……….….….                                        
             
Card# :....................................................................       Exp. Date:…………….…….       
 

Please complete then mail to: Toronto ATS, 14 Broomfield Crt., Brampton, ON L6Z 1T5 
 

If paying by Card, may opt to complete & submit by fax to: 1-519-396-5214 
 

Tickets – along with an Invoice and Receipt - will be issued upon receipt of payment 


